Shirley Wilton

April 3,2021

To: Guelph City Council

Re: Parkview Motel Site
Application for Re-Zoning

This letter is being written as a concerned Guelph resident. The application for Re-
Zoning to provide supportive housing at the current Parkview Motel site has my full
support. As a resident of the neighborhood and a senior citizen, to say | am
dismayed with the opposition to this project would be an understatement. The
homeless could be Fathers, Brothers, Uncles, Cousins or Friends and to deny any
individual the right to acceptable housing is a travesty. There are many reasons
why an individual becomes homeless and who are we to deny an individual the right
to safe and secure housing?

The Parkview Motel has a storied history and i wouldn’t be the first to say it is not
all “ sweetness and roses”.

Please consider this letter support for the re-zoning application.

Yours sincerely
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Shirley Wilton



